
Report from site visit to Bærum. 
April 25 2013 
 
The site vist started with a presentation made by Kari Hjerman, Terje Hansen and Pedro Ardila from 
Bærum municipality at the administration building of the municipality. Afterwards attending teams 
were given a tour of the study site and the project site. The following topics were discussed where 
information not mentioned in the program was given: 
 
Traffic concept for Sandvika. 
Information was given about the overall traffic concept for Sandvika. 
See attached map. 
 
Elementary school next to project site. 
Information was given about a possible localization of a new elementary school in area north-west of 
the project site. Although not determined, competitors should have this in mind when making the 
design for the project site. 
See attached map. 
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